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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 25/26-134, please find your question and our 
response below. 
 

Request:  
I am writing to request the following under the Freedom of Information Act, regarding use of 
and provision for the DASH checklist, aka Domestic Abuse, Stalking and Honour Based 
Violence 

1. Is the DASH RIC used by your organisation as part of services (e.g. domestic abuse 
provision, victim support)?  

2. Is the use of DASH RIC a standard provision or a requirement in contracts with third-
party providers of relevant services (e.g. domestic abuse services, sheltered housing)? 

3. If the DASH checklist is used by your organisation, which organisation or organisations 
provide the training that includes DASH training? (e.g. Domestic Abuse Matters training) 

4. What is the cost to your organisation of such training? Please break this down by 
financial year over the last five years, as well as by organisation (if more than one 
organisation provides the relevant training) 

If the answer to any of the above is more complicated than a “yes/no”, please provide a short 
explanation. 
 

Response:  
1. Yes, we offer the DASH to all clients that disclose domestic abuse 
2. This is standard 
3. Cambridgeshire County Council training. We also outsourced levels 1-3 DA training 

through the wellness programme Donna Sheldon  
4. £5,067 – the well programme 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 25/26-134. 
 
If information has been refused, please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  
 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your 
request in the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A 
request for review must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 
 


